
Notice Regarding Automatic Cancellation of Admission to Postgraduate Programmes 

on 28th August 2017 

 
 

All candidates who are required to submit any pending documents should note that the 

deadline for submission of documents has been extended up to 28th Aug 2017 instead 

of  29th August 2017. 

 

If a candidate is unable to furnish the required documents by 28th August 2017, 4.30 pm, 

her / his admission will be automatically cancelled without any further information to her / 

him. 

 


